
Pulpit Announcements 
Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

July 23, 2023 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the Patriarchate in Jerusalem in 

support of the Christians in the Holy Land. 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of Tony and Linda 

Pasquarelli’s 50th Wedding Anniversary. We wish them a very happy 

anniversary! 

 

• In honor of Saint Joachim and Anne, the grandparents of the Lord Jesus, the 

parish is happy to give a special blessing to all our grandparents this weekend. 

Happy Feast Day! 

 

• This Sunday, July 23, around 12:30 PM, the parish will have its annual 

Summer Ice Cream Social. The social will be marked by a visit from an Indian 

Land fire truck, fire hats for kids, games, activities, Root Beer floats, free t-

shirt giveaways, and a whole lot of ice cream! The event is free. All are 

welcome! 

 

• This Wednesday, July 26, I’ll be participating in a digital evening program 

hosted by Good Catholic. I’ll give a presentation, as well as Catholic therapist, 

Dr. Mario Sacasa. The event is entitled, Find Freedom from Anxiety. Please 

tune in if you think this digital event could help you or a loved one. You can 

sign up here.  

 

• Our new Sacred Heart Homeschool Co-op begins this September 12 for 

elementary Grades K – 5. The Co-op will meet at Our Lady of Grace on 

Tuesdays from 10:15 AM – 2:00 PM in the Parish Hall. If you are interested, 

please contact Mary Ellen Wolfe at sacredheartindianland@gmail.com 

 

https://drmariosacasa.com/
https://www.goodcatholic.com/product/find-freedom-from-anxiety/
https://www.goodcatholic.com/product/find-freedom-from-anxiety/
https://www.goodcatholic.com/product/find-freedom-from-anxiety/

